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22nd September 2023 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Industrial Action 
 
You will be aware that there is planned industrial action next week on 26th, 27th and 28th September 
involving many of our nursery staff, support staff, cleaning staff and catering staff. This means that all 
schools in Edinburgh will be closed to pupils on these days. School will reopen for pupils on Friday 29th 
September. 
Please find below the arrangements for home learning for pupils in P1-7. 
 
P6 & P7  
All our pupils in P6 and P7 have an individual I-pad as part of the Empowered Learning initiative. P6 
pupils will bring these home on Monday. Their teachers will set up 2 TEAMs meetings with the class – 
one in the morning and one in the afternoon each day and will set out the work for pupils via the I-pad. 
 
P1 - P5 
On Monday 25th September, pupils will bring home a learning pack which will contain tasks for them to 
complete over the 3 days. We have tried to make these things that pupils can complete as 
independently as possible, although our youngest pupils may need some support. 
 
If you are in receipt of free school meals, a payment will be made for this straight into your bank 
account from City of Edinburgh Council. 
 
Please note that lets within a school will also be cancelled, meaning that there will be no after school 
clubs or OSCARS out of school club on these dates. 
 
If the strikes are called off at any time prior to Tuesday morning, I will of course let you know. If you 
have any questions or queries, please do contact me at school. 
 
Kind regards, 

 

 

 
Gail Canning 
Headteacher 
 

 


